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27/2/2020 

HIGH SCHOOL TRANSITION - Year 6 2020 

(Independent Learning Centre)  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Students from 6L have been invited to attend the Independent Learning Centre. This visit is open to all our 
Year 6 students, regardless of whether or not they intend to go to Blaxland High in Year 7. 
 
The lessons will be taken by Mr Frank Pasqua, a PE teacher at the High School. Each lesson is designed 
to give the students the chance to familiarise themselves with high school as well as experience learning 
activities in a high school format. 

Previous visits have been very worthwhile and have helped the students make the adjustment to High 
School. We are grateful to Blaxland High for offering us the chance to participate in their programme once 
again. 

 

Where: Blaxland High School, Coughlan Road, Blaxland 

Date:  Visits will begin next Wednesday 4th March, followed by 11/3, 18/3, 25/3 and 8/4 

Cost:  There is no cost involved in this programme 

Students will walk to and from the venue, Mr LeBreton will accompany the students on each  visit. Please 
ensure they have access to an umbrella. If it is pouring with rain we will cancel the event on that day. 
 
Students will leave Glenbrook Public School at 12.05pm and depart the High School at 2.20pm. We will 
arrive back at school at approximately 2.45pm. 

Please complete the permission note and return it to Mr LeBreton by Monday 2nd March, 2020. 

If you want your child to leave from the High School with an older High School sibling then please 
forward a separate signed note to give your permission. 

This activity has the approval of the Principal. 

 

Fran Campbell            Mr LeBreton 
Principal             Class Teacher 

 

Permission to attend  

HIGH SCHOOL TRANSITION - Year 6 2020 (Independent Learning Centre)  

Dear Mr LeBreton, 

I give my permission for __________________________of Class 6L to attend the visits to the at Blaxland 

High School on the Wednesdays of Term 1, starting Wednesday 4th March, followed by 11/3, 18/3, 25/3 

and 8/4. 

I understand that the students will be walking to and from Blaxland High School, leaving Glenbrook Public 

School at 12.05pm and departing from the High School at 2.20pm.  

I understand that there is no cost involved. 

Medical information we need to be aware of: ______________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer Signature ____________________________  Date___________________ 


